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After a Major Year of Scrutiny, Sharing Economy Will Continue
to Raise Questions in 2017
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In the article, "After a Major Year of Scrutiny, Sharing Economy Will Continue to Raise Questions in

2017," featured in the Daily Journal, attorney Todd Scherwin comments on employee classifications

for startups and technology companies like Uber technologies. 

"What all of us see is it's all an uncertain area right now," said Todd B. Scherwin, a regional

managing partner at Fisher Phillips, which has a practice group devoted to the gig economy. 

Fisher Phillips has been advising startups and technology companies on potential legal hurdles they

might face. The question surrounding employee classification is an issue that often comes up, said

Scherwin. 

Ideally, every business would like to sustain itself by only hiring independent contractors, but if

employees "are doing something your business does, it is going to be hard to prove they are an

independent contractor," Scherwin said. 

The original article was published in the December 27 issue of the Daily Journal. 

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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